
Otsego 
Lake 

Watershed Protection  Plan  

Community Survey. 

        In case you missed the first meeting at Glimmerglass State Park 
on August 25th inviting community input about an ongoing Otsego 
Lake Watershed Protection Plan, your opinion can still be included.   

The Town of Otsego is a member of the Otsego Lake Watershed 
Supervisory Committee so we encourage town residents to have 
their say.  

To take the online version of the public survey for the project 

click here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/otsego9Eplan 

For a paper version of the public survey for the project, click 

here: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/otsego9Eplan 

The deadline for submitting the survey is: October 1, 2025. 

You can find some information about the Lake Protection 

(aka Nine Element or 9E) Plan project here: 

https://www.cooperstownny.org/9890-2/ 
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And, if you prefer a conversation, here’s some town 

officials you can ask about the project:  

Supervisor Ted Feury is on the Leadership 

Committee. Our newly appointed Watershed Supervisory 

Committee member, Carey D’Avino, and our Town Board 

Member Pat Kennedy are working on subcommittees. 

 

 


